
NEWSLETTER 20th December 2022 

To all our families,  
We would like to thank you for your continued support throughout our 
Christmas festivities.  A huge thank you from all of the staff for the 
lovely gifts and Christmas wishes – your kindness and appreciation is 
overwhelming.  We hope you all have a lovely, family Christmas.   
See you in the New Year, love from all staff at St. John Fisher.      



                                                                                              

Congratulations and a huge thank you to the children in the choir. They have had a very busy 
few days, singing at The Foundry Community Concert on Saturday, St Wilfrid’s Parish Carol 
Service on Sunday and again, at The Foundry, this time at the Christmas Gala Concert on  

Tuesday night. 

They did a fantastic job and made us all very proud of them. Mrs Cunliffe is looking forward to 
next term and learning lots of new music for the forthcoming concerts. 

 


